
 

DOYLESTOWN TOWNSHIP PARK AND RECREATION BOARD 
Meeting Notes – September 11, 2012     

 
 
The regular meeting of the Doylestown Township Park and Recreation Board was called to 
order at 5:30 p.m. on Tuesday, September 11, 2012, at the Doylestown Township 
Administrative office. 
 
 In attendance: John Bray, Kathy Brown, Don Feldscher, Susan Reichwein, Jan 

Suessenguth and Karen Sweeney. 
 
 Absent: Don Borden, Allison Hamilton, Shawn Touhill, Daniel Busichio, Nick Danilo 
 
 Guests:   

 
Meeting Notes 
The September 11, 2012 meeting notes were unanimously approved on a motion made by Mr. 
Feldscher and second by Ms Reichwein. 
 
Guests N/A 
 
Correspondence  
N/A 
 
Plan Review  
Shelbourne Healthcare Development Group: Following discussion it was decided there are no 
relevant P&R issues. 
 
Ongoing Old Business 
 
Dog Park Update: Ms. Brown reported that everything is in order for the grand opening is 
scheduled for September 22nd. 
 
Ms. Sweeney noted that there continues to be a problem with folks running their dogs off-leash 
in Central Park. She reported that she has followed up with the Police Department. 
 
Game Grove:   
Ms. Sweeney issue with golfers in the game grove area continues. 
 
Mr. Bray asked if any of the components had been installed. He noted that he would follow up 
with Mr. John. 
 
Sensory Enrichment Trail: Ms. Sweeney reported that the grant application Foundations has 
been submitted and is optimistic for a favorable review. Additionally, she noted that there was a 
possibility that some of the County Open Space money may be available for the project, she 
noted that Judy Stern Goldstein would be attending the October Planning Commission meeting 
to discuss the project.  
 
Other Business 
 
Programs/Events: Ms. Sweeney reported on upcoming programs.  
 
Adjournment 
Being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 6:50 pm on a motion by Ms. Reichwein, 
seconded by Ms. Brown and unanimously approved. 


